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ARTDEPARTMENT BERLIN GMBH/project 2x20ft

WE DESIGN AND MANUFACTURE CONTAINER 
BUILDINGS FOR TEMPORARY AND PERMANENT 
USE.
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Technik

Glas

The dimensions of the containerpool in 
length and width are the same seize as a 
40FT container (2,44 x 12,19m). The height 
is 1,2m; the pool depth 1m. 
 
The weight in empty state amounts to ca. 
5,5t; filled ca. 32,5t.

The pool is composed of a steel frame con-
struction and plain metal sheeting. The 
front side as well as three fields of the 
front and one field of the back side are 
glazed. The overflow channel of the pool is 
covered with a wooden frame. 

The field in the back integrates pool ac-
cessories (filtration plant, radiator and 
circulating pump) which is accessible from 
the backside. Two underwater lamps stage 
the pool at night. 

Necessary for the activation of the pool is 
a water supply and an electrical connection 
(16 AMP). A specialised pool engineer is 
responsible for regular inspections of the 
water quality (chlorid content etc.). 

For a comfortable entrance from the outside 
stairs are inevitable. In case of public 
events a banister is required. On demand we 
are delighted to offer you those extras.
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Pool technology:

	 - Filter container 500 mm
	   made of glass fiber reinforced polyester
	   (Side outlet, 1 1/2 inch incl.
	   pressure gauge, ventilation and emptying)

	 - Swimming pool filter pump 10m3 / h
	   380 VI0, 69 Kw

	 - Filter material made of glass granules

	 - PVC ball valve 63 mm

	 - Ground inlet nozzle made of red brass 1 1/2 inch
	   with diaphragm V4A (with quantity regulation)

	 - Flange set for ground nozzle

	 - Installation niche for prefabricated pools made 	
	   of red brass (with special flange sealing from 		
	   the front)

	 - Underwater spotlight insert 300W / 12V
	   with stainless steel cover V4A

	 - Safety transformer 600 VA / 12V
	
	 - Floor drain made of red brass with cover V4A

	 - Flange set for floor drain

	 - Electric swimming pool heat exchanger 18KW
	   inkc. control thermostat, safety temperature li		
	   miter and flow switches

	 - Swimming pool piping system incl. tube material, 	
	   screw connections, fittings, elbows, sleeves, 		
  	   fixing material

	 - Electrical connection:
	   2-row electric distribution box on PVC-
	   Mounting plate, equipped with all devices such 		
	   as fault-current circuit breaker, fuses,
	   contactors for pool heating (supply via 32A pow		
	   er plug), electrical connection for the underwa		
	   ter lights

The pool does not meet the guidelines for public swim-
ming pools.
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